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Re: Inspection Report 50-336/91-16
RG 1.97

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555 f

-

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Inspection Report 50-336/91-16

Compliance to Reg.ulatory Guide 1.97

The NRC Staff conducted an inspection of Millstone Unit No. 2's compliance with
the guidance in Regulatory Guide (RG) 1.97, "Postaccident Instrumentation," on
June 10-14, 1991. During the course of that inspection, certain questions were
raised which required commitments by Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) to
provide certain information to the Staff on a schedule agreed to during the

j inspection.

One commitment called for the submittal of an update to the Millstone Unit No. 2
regarding RG 1.97 instrumentation. In a

Final Safety Analysis Report 1991,m (FSAR)NNECO committed to provide this information byletter dated June 14,
April 1992. However, the development of a full and comprehensive FSAR update,
including the RG 1.97 instrumentation list, will require additional time.

NNECO intends to meet a schedule of June 30, 1992, for submittal of Millstone
Unit No. 2's FSAR update.

We regret any inconvenience this change in schedule may cause. Please contact us
if you have questions.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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J.'FJ 0peka "
Executive Vice President

cc: T. T. Martin, Region 1 Administrator
G. S. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2 ,

W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3
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i (1) E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission, " Inspection '

_| Report 50-336/91-16--Compliance to Regulatory Guide 1.97," dated June 14,
.
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